
LEAC Minutes: 5/13 

Attendance: Alyce Knaflich, Jeffrey Rawlings, Eric Edwards, Jaime Stepp, Rachelle Dugan, Laurel 

McNamee (staff)  

Shifting time: LEAC monthly meeting time will shift to starting at 12pm on the 2nd Friday of each month.   

Debrief conference session: All members shared positive feedback on their presentation at the BIH 

conference session. LEAC members felt encouraged by the feedback they received from attendees, and 

motivated to use this momentum to make change.   

NAEH Conference: Jeff noted the upcoming NAEH Annual Conference in July and informed the group 

that scholarship applications were available. Laurel will look for applications for scholarships to the 

NAEH Conference in DC in July and send to the group. All were encouraged to apply and attend if 

possible.  

Recruitment: Laurel and Jeff will present at the Coordinated Entry Council on Monday for further 

recruitment. Jeff will target R12 and potentially visit in person to do recruitment.   

Honorarium: check from NCHC works for most people for conference reimburesment. For recurring 

LEAC payments, Laurel will seek to establish some more consistency in timing for payments.  

Next Steps: there is energy in the group to continue to represent in other committees. The group also 

agreed to begin drafting a Client Bill of Rights for the NC BoS CoC to impact the way providers treat their 

clients.  

 


